
December 2011 / January 2012 News Update 

The past couple of 
months have been very 
busy, as always, and we 
praise God for all the 
wonderful things he has 
done. 

I have ministered in 
Melbourne, the USA and 
England. In the USA we 
had the pleasure of  
ministering for a week in 
Virginia, then a couple 
of days in Pittsburgh. 
We then had a 9 hour 
drive to Indianapolis 
where we ministered for 
5 days. We also enjoyed 
a week of ministry in  
upstate New York. 

I’ve been privileged to 
speak in churches, at 
leadership gatherings, in 
school assemblies, at a 
Seminar and at some 
specific training times 

for leaders and young 
people.  

Meetings have been 
powerfully blessed as 
people encountered the 
presence and power of 
the Holy  Spirit. In many 
meetings over 75—80% 
of the people present         
responded for prayer 
and ministry.  

People have committed 
their lives to serve Jesus. 
Numerous testimonies 
have been received of 
people being healed in 
their bodies. Hands, 
shoulders, knees, discs 
in backs, spines have all 
been powerfully healed 
by the Lord. One man 
shared how the painful 
arthritis he had suffered 
for several years was 
completely healed.  

There has been a really     
exciting and dynamic 
flow of prophetic 
anointing, with dozens 
of people receiving very 
specific words. There 
has also been words 
over churches which 
have apparently spoken 
directly to situations. 

We praise God, and are 
so thankful to him for all 
he is doing,  but we still 
long for much more.  

We trust you will enjoy 
this very special time of 
year, as we celebrate 
the first coming of the 
King of Kings Let’s keep 
HIM at the centre of all 
things. 

Praying you will know 
God’s blessings in every 
area of your life. 

Ministry Report... 

We are so grateful to     
individuals who seek to 
raise funds for our         
Ministry, particularly for 
our work in Kenya and  
other  African nations. 

This coming  Saturday 3 
December a garage sale 
has been organized by 

Mel  Newton of  Albury 
Christian Fellowship, to 
raise finances for our 
Mission in Kenya.   

Another talented lady 
has produced a unique 
and beautiful painting 
which we are seeking to 
auction to raise funds 

for  our Missions work. 

If you would like to help 
fund raise in some way, 
we would love to hear 
from you!  
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Thank you to all  who continue to 
respond to the serious needs in 
East  Africa. 

Thousands of  people are suffering 
as a result of the drought, which 
has  resulted in serious food 
shortages.        

As you know, we work with many 

leaders and churches in this       
region of Africa. Refugees are 
pouring into Kenya daily, adding 
to the serious food crisis that 
country was already facing. 

Through your generous support 
we have been able to send several 
gifts to help alleviate some of the 
suffering  

Over recent weeks the finances 
we have sent have helped to feed 
thousands of people. 

Through our network of close        
relationships in the region, we are 
able to ensure that all donations 
reach those who need help the 
most.    

 

January 

1 New Life Fellowship, Dandenong, VIC 
 
8  Drouin Christian Fellowship 
 
15 Fire & Rain Christian Centre, Rosebud, VIC 
 
 

 

 

December 

3           Alliance International Ministries, Leaders Meeting 

4           Casey Church on the Rock, Berwick, VIC 

10—11     Albury Christian Fellowship, NSW 

16—31    JCM Office closed 
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December-January Ministry Itinerary... 

T R A I N I N G—E Q U I P P I N G—B U I L D I N G F A I T H—I N S P I R I N G H O P E   

This has been a busy couple of 
months in family life. We have 
had the fun of several birthdays 
being celebrated, along with Dave 
and  Victoria moving house and 
Simon and Lyss doing so in a few 
days. 

Noah continues to grow rapidly. 
He already has a couple of teeth, 
has learnt to slide / crawl and is a 
blessing to us all. We are looking 
forward to his Dedication in early 
December.  

Jonothan will be starting school 
next February and seems to be 
wise  beyond his years!  

 Matthew is still battling some 
health issues so we appreciate 
your ongoing prayers for him. 

Urgent Prayer request... 

Family News... 

Our Mission: To equip people to be victorious disciples of Jesus Christ 

John Cairns Ministries 

PO Box 1344  
Narre Warren, VIC 
3805, Australia 

CONTACT US:  

E-mail: admin@johncairns.org 

Facebook: Group - John Cairns Ministries 

For all current news and information on the Ministry, visit www.johncairns.org 


